
Petition: Reject SB 171 and Similar Bills Dismantling Local Regulations

We, the undersigned, SB 171 or any similar bill that strips away the power of local officials to 
protect residents, businesses, and farmers from harmful land use. We firmly believe decisions 
about land use in our neighborhoods and communities should be made locally, not in 
Charleston.


These "dismantle local regulation bills" threaten our property value, our health, local resources 
such as water and roads, the safety of the environment, and overall quality of life. By 
centralizing power at the state level, these bills promote big state government, infringing on the 
rights of citizens.


Return all completed sheets to contact@wvcleanbeautiful.com for submission to the West 
Virginia State Legislature.
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